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WENTWORTH
HEALTH SERVICE REDEVELOPMENT

The project team invites you to find 
out more and have your say about 
planning for the Wentworth Hospital 
Redevelopment. All community are 
invited to attend the information 
sessions as follows:

Thursday 21 July 2022 
4:00pm – 5:30pm 
Friday 22 July 2022 
9:00am – 10:30am 
Location: Memorial Room,  
Wentworth Visitors Information Centre,  
Darling Street, Wentworth
No booking required

Health Infrastructure 
is in the planning 
stages to deliver a 
new hospital for the 
Wentworth community. 

You can also contact the 
project team by email at: 
HI-Wentworth@health.nsw.gov.au 
or phone (02) 9978 5432 

For more 
information about 
the Wentworth 
Health Service 
Redevelopment 
scan the QR code 

 


